%«

NEW SMYRNA BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT

.— : _i. -~ - - ;
\‘ii y 246 INDUSTRIAL PARK AVE | NEW SMYRNA BEACH, FL 32168

November 30, 2017

Lieutenant Mark D. Severance
246 Industrial Park Av.
New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168

Jake Shanahan

FDLE ATP

2331 Phillips Rd.
Tallahassee, FL 32308

Mr. Shanahan,

On November 30, 2017, | completed an Agency Inspection on Intoxilyzer 8000 SN# 80-002231. Upon
completion of the agency inspection | placed the instrument back in service. This instrument was
originally removed from service so that it could be sent to Tallahassee for its annual department
inspection.

Regards
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Lieutenant Mark D. Severance
mseverance@cityofnsb.com
(386) 402-7788



NEW SMYRNA BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT

246 INDUSTRIAL PARK AVE | NEW SMYRNA BEACH, FL 32168

October 18, 2017

Lieutenant Mark D. Severance
246 Industrial Park Av.
New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168

RECE\VED
Jake Shanahan 20\7
FDLE ATP 0cT 24
2331 Phillips Rd. DL
Tallahassee, FL 32308 A\co\'\O\TESﬁng Program

Mr. Shanahan,

On October 18, 2017, | completed an Agency Inspection on Intoxilyzer 8000 SN# 80-002231. Upon
completion of the agency inspection | removed the instrument from service so that it could be sent
to Tallahassee for its annual Department Inspection.

Regards,
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Lieutenant Mark D. Severance
mseverance@cityofnsb.com
(386) 402-7788



